
3rd CDC-HKEAA Committee on DAT (2013-2015) Meeting 

Gist of the Meeting 

 

Date of meeting: 

18 May 2015 

 

Key issues raised/discussed 

� Members were informed that their concerns had been forwarded to related parties for 

consideration. 

 

� Members were briefed on the progress of support measures arising from the medium-

term review of DAT. Members were satisfied with the support measures being 

provided. 

 

� Members were briefed about the report of the “Follow-up study on the benchmarking 

of the senior secondary curriculum for Hong Kong”. In general, Members were 

satisfied with the study about the DAT Curriculum and Assessment framework. The 

Meeting proposed to arrange Focus Group Interview with DAT teachers to share the 

related comments. 

 

Date of next meeting: 

To be confirmed 


